
New Mexico School for the Arts Gives Notice of Possible Quorum 
  

The New Mexico School for the Arts Governing Council is giving notice that they may have a quorum 
for a Finance Committee Meeting on Monday, March 18 from 1:00 to 2:00 pm.  
  
For more information contact Alyssa Romero, aaromero@nmschoolforthearts.org 505-310-4194. 
 

mailto:aaromero@nmschoolforthearts.org

